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What have we learned  
from the CMB?  
What more can it tell us? 
  
Observations of the microwave background fluctuations have helped establish a 
standard cosmological model. While the model fits a host of astronomical 
observations, it leaves open a number of profound questions.  I will describe how 
upcoming observations have the potential to probe the nature of the dark energy 
and the physics of inflation. 


